Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 10th November 2023







Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this message finds you well and that everyone had a restful and enjoyable half-term break. It's heartening to see our students return with enthusiasm and positivity after the break.

A big congratulations to the students who received certificates in this week's awards assembly! Your hard work and achievements are truly commendable, and we're proud to celebrate your accomplishments. I extend my gratitude to the parents who joined us for this special occasion.

Looking ahead, we have some important events lined up for next week. Monday marks the beginning of Anti-Bullying Week, and we encourage all students to participate in Odd Socks Day to raise awareness on Monday. Let's embrace our differences and create a supportive environment for everyone.

On Friday, we will be supporting Children in Need. Students are invited to come to school wearing a spotty item to show their solidarity and contribute to this meaningful cause.

A gentle reminder to all parents and carers: please drive and park with consideration around the school premises. Your cooperation ensures the safety of our students and maintains a smooth traffic flow.

As we approach the weekend, I wish everyone a pleasant and relaxing time with family and friends. Thank you for your ongoing support.

Best wishes,

Mr Broadfield



<u>Autumn Term Dates</u> School Photographer 30.11.23

Term Ends: Friday 22nd December 2023

Return to School Monday 8th January 2024



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo





An important reminder that we are now a NUT FREE SCHOOL. Please can you also remember this when sending in any birthday treats for a class for your childs birthday, please send fruit instead of sweets and cakes. Thank you for your understanding and co operation.

Christmas Jumper Day 2023

in aid of Edwards Trust

Friday 8th December 2023

Wear a Christmas jumper and donate to Edwards Trust bereavement charity.

Edwards Trust is a specialist holistic bereavement charity based in Birmingham, they provide support for families in the west midlands, offering advice, information, support and training for parents, young people and children.

Please see the leaflets posted around school or visit www.edwardstrust.org.uk for further information.

Please use this link to access the free magazine for families with lots of interesting information.

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/famb ham_so23_print/6



Family Q&A Session

23_24 poster .pdf Please click on the PDF to

access information from SEND Birmingham

Don't forget we hold a SEND Surgery every Friday, please make an appointment at the school office if you wish to discuss any SEND matters.

Free parenting courses for toileting support – Please click the link below

https://eric.org.uk/events/?mc_cid=9881e0e968&mc_eid=23f417636c

5 things to ask your kids instead of "How was

- 1. What made you smile today?
- 2. Who did you sit with at lunch?
- 3. If you could change one thing about today what would that be?
- 4. What was the hardest rule to follow today?
- 5. Tell me something you know today that you didn't know yesterday.

Dear Parent,

IMPORTANT - REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS

Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our school on 30th of November 2023, to take the Individual & Sibling Photos.

All Parents are requested to pre-register to enable access to your child's photographs. Pre-registration is required for every photo shoot.

Registration only takes a minute. Please visit <u>www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk</u>

and enter the following code:

JRDMGPN

You will then be asked to pre-register with your child's full school register name.

Once registered, as soon as the photos are available you will receive an automatic email notification to inform you that your child's photos are now ready to be viewed and can be purchased.

Don't miss out pre-register today!

Kind Regards,

Natalie Evason

Tel: 01277 822674

www.carmeljane.co.uk/schools

